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As I was thinking about what wisdom to share in this month’s newsletter, I 
noticed a network of spider webs across my yard.  This morning was very 
dewey.  The air actually dripped with humidity.  The spiders had spun webs 
between the grass blades, across the holes in the fence, down the birdbath 
stand.  It was really a site to see the droplets on the webs glistening by the 
sun in all the places the webs were.  It 
reminded me of all the people at work 
on their individual focuses; of all the 
industry going on around me.  When it 
is not so dewey, I don’t see any of this.  
It serves as a reminder look up from 
your own projects and see what it is 
going on around you.  We get so busy, 
we sometimes don’t see anything else.  

Even though ISC was going on in Las Vegas, the HGCAA April meeting 
did meet quorum.  We were delighted by Aaron Thomas of DMP with his 
presentation on modern hiring.  This is more relevant that you know.  I think 
we all have challenges when it comes to obtaining and retaining good talent.  
The meeting location and lunch was hosted by ADI on Pinemont.  We so 
appreciate such gracious accommodations.  

The May meeting will be held at ECD on Westpark on May 8 at 11:30. 

Please remember, our associate members support us, so please support 
them.  And if you are not coming to meetings, you are missing out on CEU’s, 
great speakers, networking opportunities, and lots of inside information.  As 
your president, I welcome any topics or issues for discussion or suggestions for 
improving this association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 
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